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I submit this testimonial in support of this bill. I was just in the State Capitol and had 

to pass through metal detectors at the entry. I was stopped each time- because I had 

a pair of 4’ tweezers in My bag. The fact that I am scrutinized for such a small item in 

My own Capitol building- because of security concerns- galled Me. If someone else is 

carrying a concealed weapon- and can enter into a public facility without having that 

weapon confiscated is completely unjust.  


